
Society of Mayflower Descendants 
In The State of Alabama 

Founded 1952 

Capitol Colony 
Chartered 1990 

 
 

Capital Colony Meeting 
Saturday, August 17 

11:00 AM 
Mr. Gus’ Ristorante 

6268 Atlanta Highway (Behind Wells Fargo Bank) 
 
Our menu will be a choice of 4 entrees: 

1. Spaghetti with Meat Sauce 
2. Lasagna 
3. Tuscan Grilled Chicken 
4. Tilipia with Greek Potatoes or Rice 

Each includes Salad, Rolls, Tea or Coffee.  

For Dessert a choice of: 
 Strawberry Cake or Canolli 
 
Cost of meeting - $23.00  
 

 
Please make your reservations before Tuesday, August 13 by calling Mary Helen Mahan @ 
334-201-6070 or email at mhm.smdal@charter.net.  A final count must be given to Mr. Gus’ 
on Tuesday, August 13 and we will be responsible for each reservation.  
 
Message from our Lt. Governor: 
 

My fellow Mayflower Descendants: Greetings!  
 
 Please join us on Saturday, August 17 at Mr. Gus' Ristorante.  It is on the corner of Atlanta Hwy and 

Bell Road, located directly behind the Wells Fargo Bank.  We’ll have choices of entrees and desserts.  A 
luncheon menu is included for your convenience. This will be our first gathering at the restaurant, and I think it 
is a good venue for our Capital Colony.  They have all the electronics we need for our program.  Please send me 
your feedback within a few days after the event. Your opinion is important to me. 

 
Our program will be "The Pilgrim's Long Journey to the New World" that centers on the Separatist's 

reasons for seeking a place to worship freely. The information will add a new dimension to our understanding 
of that brave little group of people who risked everything to worship God as they saw fit.  

 
I encourage each one of you to plan on attending the meeting and enjoying fellowship with your fellow 

Mayflower Descendants. Thank you for your attention to this invitation.  Hope to see you there. 
 

In Kindred Spirit, 
 

Edward H. Phillips, Lt. Governor 
 
A final count must be given to Mr. Gus’ on Tuesday, August 13 and we will be responsible 
for each reservation.  
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